
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2020 6:28:59 PM

First name: Kara

Last name: Mowery

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Great Burn Recommended Wilderness Protection

 

To Whom It May Concern:

 

I would like to voice my support for maintaining the existing protections for the Great Burn recommenced

wilderness. The Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest should not reverse its longstanding commitment to

protecting this important area. 

 

Thank you,

Kara Mowery

3711 N. Audubon Street 

Spokane, WA 99205

 

 

 

 


